OASIS ebXML CPPA Teleconference, February 13, 2004.

Attendance

Sacha  Schlegel
Monica Martin

Farrukh Najmi

Marty Sachs

Dale Moberg
Anders Tell

Anne Anderson

Missing
Neelakantan Kartha
Pete Wenzel

Hima Mukkamala

Notes

The agenda is available at:

http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200402/
Announcements 

F2F is still planned for New Orleans during the April 26 to 29 period.
Details about scheduled meeting room and phone available in next few weeks. 

What I have so far from Dee S of OASIS is (Wednesday is April 28)


Small Room Six

Wednesday - OASIS ebXML CPPA
Thursday - OASIS CAM TC

We can also informally meet, individually or as a small group, with other groups on other days. We should probably discuss whether we intend to discuss interaction of CPPA with their specifications. Otherwise, we just participate informally in their sessions.

Monica provided a BPSS update on their recent f2f. Highlights include an agreement on plans for both a 2.0 and 3.0 version, with 2.0 probably needing some CPPA realignments. Much progress was made and the start of editorial tasks and issue resolution has begun.
JC update. Jacques Durand presented an approach to the successor to the JCC compatibility matrix. It will be under discussion for a few weeks. Dale noted that several basic scope decisions remained under discussion. OASIS representatives also introduced some information for our consideration.
Errata status was reported. Dale is running behind on these tasks, but seeks to complete adding agreed errata and formulating suggested errata by end of February.
Anne Anderson and Farrukh Najmi presented WSPL. Two initial areas of interaction seem promising. 1. Adding a DocExchange subsitution element for WSPL policies. 2. Using XACML engines for a revised NDD within negotiation. Sacha, Marty, Monica and Dale all asked Anne and Farrukh questions. It was a lively exchange but further discussion will definitely be needed within the TC for any next steps.
Sacha discussed an example of Process Specification agreement and pointed out that matching could be interpreted as a deep match or a simple surface match. Dale said surface (string match on UUID attribute value) was operative at present because BPSS guarantees distinct versions will have distinct UUIDs. And any copies having the same UUIDs are equivalent (or an error has occurred).

Dale mentioned the Preference fairness problem. Anne reported that with extensions (and addition of weights to preferences) ways to avoid suboptimal (and unfair) solutions could be developed. 

Marty expressed the view that the real processing burden was on the specifics of the feature being negotiated, to which Sacha agreed.

Dale noted that if XACML machinery could give us a more easily implemented way to accomplish the NDD function it might be worth considering. The computational difficulty, though not enormmous, is one barrier to NDD usage, and to Negotiation gaining end user adoption.
The wholesale conversion of CPP and CPAs to WSPL is probably not on the 80 side of the 80/20 divide and will probably be stored up with other projects we have previously deferred (like conversion to OWL, RDF and whatnot). However, WSPL might well be a good candidate for a DocExchange extension element (at least according to Dale).

Meeting adjourned as we ran out of time.
